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Swimming Advisory Committee Meeting
March 28, 2022

The Swimming Advisory Committee met via ZOOM on March 28, 2022. Advisory Committee members present
were: Heather Devoe Edmond Schools; Linda Wiginton, Altus; Kent Nicholson, Norman Schools; Guy Worth,
Harrah; and Amy Cassell—OSSAA Representative.

1.

Kent Nicholson made the motion to table the discussion regarding timed finals versus
prelim/finals format for Regional meets, seconded by Heather Devoe. Vote: 4-0. Yes: Nicholson,
Devoe, Worth, Wiginton.

Guy Worth made the motion to add language to the Swimming Manual to add an additional heat
to the Prelims of the State Championship meet when there is a tie in an event from different
Regional finals, seconded by Kent Nicholson. Vote: 4-0. Yes: Nicholson, Devoe, Worth, Wiginton.

Discussion Items:

1.

Warm up schedules were discussed. The warm-up times will be shortened, allowing 20 minutes
per session, and an “open pool” will be added at the end to allow swimmers to get back in the pool
prior to the beginning of the meet. The pool will close 15 minutes prior to the beginning of the
meet.

Hospitality for coaches was discussed.

The Advisory Committee members will speak with swim coaches at the summer coaches clinic to
get feedback on the Regional Meet format.

The Swimming Rules meeting for the 2022-2023 school year will be held on July 25 at 1 pm. The
location was set at the Upper School on the campus of Heritage Hall in Oklahoma City.

Respectfully submitted,



